
ANNOUNCEMENT 

During the last Management Board meeting on 9 May 2014, it was decided that from now on, 
Roularta will report every six months instead of every semester, cf. the Royal Decree of 26 
March 2014, in order to avoid difficulties comparing results because of the variable holidays, 
which lead to important profit fluctuations in the field of advertising and the reading market.   


